
 

 

HPMS E-Mail 

 

Date:     October 15, 2015 

Subject: Appeal Date Correction – 2014 Final Part D Payment Reconciliation 

E-mail text: 

On October 2, 2015, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) released the Health 

Plan Management System (HPMS) memorandum, 2014 Final Part D Payment 

Reconciliation.  In that memorandum, we stated that if the Part D sponsor wished to appeal, the 

request must be filed and received by October 15, 2015.  That date is incorrect. The requests for 

reconsideration of the 2014 final Part D payment reconciliation must be filed and received by 

October 22, 2015. 

 


